
Donôt forget: 

Daylight Savings Time 

begins Sunday, March 

11th! ñSpringing 

forwardò means that 

we are about to start 

evening rides again!  

Check your activity 

calendar for times.  

All trash being disposed of 
must be tied in a trash bag.  

Please do not put loose 
trash in the larger trash 

bins.  Furthermore, do not 
leave trash bags outside of 

apartments.  Our staff will 
dispose of these at a 

scheduled time.  If you are 

in need of extra trash 
removal, please contact the 

front desk.  

Staff and Residents:  Please 

remember to refrain from 

walking in the hallway with 

uncovered food and drink.  All 

food from the dining room 

should stay in the dining room.  

If you sign up for the foot 

clinic, $25 in cash must be 

paid before or on the same 

day of your appointment.  

Thank you! 

Residents who notify the front desk that they will not be 

attending supper will need to fill out a menu for the next 

rotation.  You may fill out a menu at that time at the front 

desk or ask the front desk coordinator about it over the 

phone.  We do not want you to miss picking your favorites!  
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Sending a warm welcome to our newest residents:  

Dale & Helen Carrell  

Dale was an engineer at Whirlpool 

and an Army Veteran.  They 

attend St. Paulôs Lutheran Church. 

Ruth Trautvetter  

Ruth worked as a waitress and 

did secretarial work.  She enjoys 

sewing & gardening.  

Marty Koch  

Marty is a retired dental 

hygienist.  She enjoys reading & 

politics.  She attends Trinity 

Lutheran Church.  

Bill & Cindy Corbett  

Bill is a retired electrical contractor, and 

he enjoys dominoes, Rummikub, and 

nature.  Cindy is a retired secretary, and 

she enjoys playing cards, reading, and 

watching TV.  They belong to Zion UCC.  

Bill Sims  

Bill is an Army veteran.  

He loves to chat and 

watch movies.  


